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Comments: I am writing to comment on a few items related to revisions of the Lolo NF Management Plan. In

general my comments are in support of decisions that will allow me to Mountain Bike in areas that I have been

using for more than 30 years. 

 

Heart Lake Loop/Stateline Trail - I am strongly opposed to any revision that will designate all trail in the area as

Recommended Wilderness. Any revision should include a non-motorized travel corridor to be established on

these trails. I believe the Lolo NF and Nez Perce-Clearwater NF policies should be aligned. 

 

Carlton Ridge to Mill Creek on Lolo Peak. - I support the recommendations for the Lolo Creek Geographic Area. 

 

Cube Iron Roadless Complex - This area should be managed as a backcountry designation will maintain

primitive characteristics, but allow mountain bike access.

 

Blackfoot Clearwater Stewardship Act - The recommended action does not follow the BCSA boundaries that

were developed with extensive community involvement. I support the BCSA.

 

In general I am opposed to actions that limit the use of mountain bikes.

 


